Pilon, Janet

Subject: GIC Snow Removal

From: jbrown

Sent: November 18, 2020 8:22 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: GIC Snow Removal

Please direct this email to the Chair and members of GIC!

I would ask that you make the decision to provide snow Removal for the City of Hamilton.

As 2 very senior citizens, snow shovelling is a very demanding activity.

Living in a downtown neighbourhood with absentee landlords who do not look after their properties impacts our mobility and safety as well.

The extra money is beneficial to us. Please vote to offer this very important service.

Janice Brown Linda Miocinovich